Oliver Community Arts Council Newsletter
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FALL ART SHOW & SALE POSTER CONTEST
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The Oliver community Arts Council welcomes your submission for poster artwork to advertise the Fall Art Show & Sale, October 2-3, 2010.  The theme for the 2010 Fall Art Show is “Those Were the Days”.  The poster image may be a photo, a painting, or other 2-D representation, but must be your own work and presented in 8”x10” format in portrait layout.  The image must represent the theme but not include any wording.

The deadline for poster submissions is April 1, 2010 at 4:00 pm.  The winner will be announced during Arts & Culture week, April 18-24, and displayed at Handworks Gallery in Oliver.  The image will be used on posters, flyers, newspaper and other advertising, in the weeks leading up to the Fall Art Show & Sale.  The Oliver Community Arts Council reserves the right to crop or otherwise adjust your image for poster suitability and quality and to use the winning image and the name of its artist in all its advertising for the 2010 Fall Art Show & Sale. 

The winner will receive a prize basket valued at $250 and will be honoured at the Fall Art Show reception on the evening of October 2nd where the winning submission will be featured.

Submit your poster contest image to:


Handworks Gallery, P.O. Box 271, 35648-97th Street, Oliver, B.C.  V0H 1T0

For more information about the poster contest or the Fall Art Show & Sale please contact Handworks Gallery at 250-498-6388 or the OCAC at olivercac@gmail.com
[image: image2.png]


    ARTS JAM!
Arts Jam is a monthly gathering of the membership of the Oliver Community Arts Council for arts news and views.  Come and meet other art supporters and enjoy coffee, tea and nibbles.  
   Arts Jams:  February 22 – AGM and Volunteer Appreciation celebration



March 22



April 26



May 24

    Time:  9:30 a.m. at the Quail’s Nest Arts Centre, 34274 – 95 Street, Oliver.         
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   2010 FALL ART SHOW & SALE
“THOSE WERE THE DAYS” is the theme chosen for the 27th annual Fall Art Show & Sale October 2 and 3, 2010.  The Oliver community Arts Council has been planning this year’s event with inspiration drawn from the Olive & District Heritage Society.

Museum director Darryl Mackenzie is thrilled about the collaboration between the two organizations on the art show.  For him, art and history are a natural pairing.

Artists are encouraged to begin creating their entries as soon as possible.  The Oliver Arts Council intends the theme to be general enough to inspire the widest possible creativity.  The show accepts entries from all media including painting, photography, fibre arts, mixed media and three dimensional including sculpture, leather work, pottery, woodwork, jewelry, metalwork and other objets d’art.  A special category, ‘Emerging Artists’, encourages submissions from youth 19 and under.

The Fall Art Show & Sale is held in conjunction with the Festival of the Grape and includes live jazz music, a classy silent auction, refreshments and exhibits of artists at work.

Entry forms are available at Handworks Gallery and online at: www.olilverartscouncil.org in April.  Deadline for submissions is the second week of September.  For more information contact olivercac@gmail.com
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   OLIVER SAGEBRUSHERS
by Sally Franks: 250-498-0104
The Oliver Sagebrushers meet every Tuesday from 8:45 to 12 noon, September through June at the Quail’s Nest Arts Centre, 34274 – 95th Street.  Membership fee is $50.00 per year (or $25 in September and $25 in January) 
An exciting start to the New Year 2010 with watercolour workshops by Larry Jackson of Regina.  Larry has been coming to teach every winter since 1997.  He is so inspiring and achieves great results in his students!  Several other workshops will be held this Spring including acrylics, oils, pastels and drawing.  Our workshops are reasonably priced for $10 for out-of-town instructors and $5 for club member instructors.  We will be exhibiting our works at the Mainly for Women Trade Show in February as well as an Art Show held during Arts & Culture week April 18-25.

Painting and drawing are relaxing and therapeutic and the Quails Nest Arts Centre provides a space to paint, meet and make new friends and contacts.  Many new members have joined this year and we welcome beginners and advanced painters.  Remember we all had to start from the beginning!  We are there to help and inspire you.  We have an excellent library of art books and some supplies are available.  You can also shop locally for supplies at Lauralee’s Treasure Cellar on Main Street in Oliver.

For more information contact: Sally Franks at 250-498-0104 or Ellen Cote at 250-498-2708.

OLIVER SAGEBRUSHERS EVENING DIVISION

Evening classes under the direction of Steve Staresina began January 28, 2010.  Steve will be demonstrating in oils, however you may work in any medium you wish.  Guest instructors will take their turns during the season which runs from January 28 to June 24.  The fee is $25 for five months or $5 per drop-in session.  Some supplies will be available.  Please do not rush out and buy supplies until you are sure of what you want to paint.  Classes are 7:00 to 9:30 pm every Thursday evening at the Quail’s Nest Arts Centre, 34274 – 95 Street in Oliver.

For further information please call Steve at 250-498-8461.

[image: image5.jpg]


ARTS COUNCIL CONCERT
The Penticton Concert Band, who blew into town for “A Starry Night” concert last November and raised $500 for the Oliver Arts Council, will be making a return engagement to benefit the OCAC.  If you love band music and want to support the arts, book Tuesday April 20 at 7:00 pm in your calendar.
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       FRIENDS of the LIBRARY
The Oliver Library web site: www.orl.bc.ca
Membership is $5.00 adults / $3.00 students & seniors.  For further information contact:

Friends of the Oliver Library, Box 758, Oliver, B.C.  V0H 1T0

The Friends of the Library hold regular meetings on the third Monday of each month at 7:00 pm at the Oliver Library.  All members and interested individuals are invited to attend.  On the third Tuesday of each month from 10:00 am to noon the Friends of the Library host a coffee morning complete with goodies.

The Friends of the Library are collecting gently used books for their annual book sale to be held in early July.  Please drop off your books at the Oliver Library.  Thanks to Fairview mini-storage for their generosity in providing storage space for the books.

The Library had a very successful ‘Wills and Estate Planning’ workshop in January with more workshops planned for the future.  Preschool storytime for 3-5 year olds is held each Friday from 10:00 – 11:00 am January 29 to April 23.
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DOUBLE ‘O’ QUILTERS
by Freda McLean

Every 2nd Monday of the month is our meeting commencing at 9:00 am / Every 4th Monday of the month is a workshop day commencing at 9:00 am / Every Wednesday from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm we have drop-in days.

All events at the Oliver Community Hall (south stage end) from September to June.  Membership $40 annually.

The Double O Quilters have been very busy with plans for bingo at our February meeting; a trunk show with Kathy Kirby in March; creating quilts for the 2010 New Year’s Oliver baby and for a member of the graduating class at Oliver Secondary in June; sewing quilts for children at the Kiwanis Burn Camp and preparing for the Naramata quilting week-end retreat in February.
Upcoming workshops are $15.00 each and include:

· Working on a Grid with Dianne Birnie Feb. 25.

· Stuffed  Trapunto and Japanese Sashiko with Laurie Turik March 22.
On April 17 we will be hosting the “Gathering of the Guilds” in Oliver.  We expect 320 quilters form all over the valley to attend this event.

[image: image8.png]


 
DESERT SAGE SPINNERS & WEAVERS
by Ewa Ardiel

We meet every Thursday from 9:30 am to 2:30 pm at the south (stage end) of the Oliver Community Hall from September to June.  Every 2ndThursday is a meeting starting at 10:00 am.

Please feel free to drop in and discover a new craft. Membership is $35 annually.

For info call: President-Gail Erickson 250-498-4959 or Vice Pres.-Karen Bennett 250-497-5135

In January the guild initiated a Garment Study Group.  Members weave a fabric for a simple garment and then sew the garment with the help of some of our gifted sewers.  This process starts with designing the fabric, selection of yarns, layout, sewing, finishing and embellishments.

In February the guild members will be creating beautiful, hand-crafted greeting cards utilizing a number of different fibres, photographs and embroidery threads in a huge array of colours and themes.

A second Colour & Silk-dyeing workshop will be held May 15 & 16 at the Quail’s Nest in Oliver.  This workshop is a continuation of the first workshop held last Fall.

The knitting needles are just a clicking away as members joined in for a morning mini session of how to read patterns and learning some new techniques.

The Guild owns a number of different looms for members to borrow and learn to weave.  We also have an 8-harness floor loom for the use of those members unable to accommodate such a large loom in their home.
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SAGE VALLEY VOICES CHOIR


by Linda Nunweiler

“The Sixties With a Twist”
Concerts April 24 at 7:00 pm & April 25 at 2:30 pm

United Church, Oliver
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HANDWORKS GALLERY

Owner/Operator Esther Brown. Phone 250-498-6388 / Email: craftpot@telus.net
Main Street in Oliver /  Hours are 10:00 am to 4:30 pm Tuesday to Saturday

Handworks Exhibit Schedule: 

APRIL – Paintings by members of the South Okanagan Similkameen

Brain Injury Society.

   MAY – Photography by local Russell Work.

Any artist wishing an exhibit at the gallery please phone or email me. I am particularly interested in having more woodwork.  If readers can suggest someone or if a woodworker reads this, please contact the gallery.

Handworks will be offering the front window to use for a display for Arts & Culture week, the third week of April.  Put on your thinking caps and let’s come up with an eye-popping display.

Handworks now carries coffee beans blended and roasted with love by Denise & Kent at Rock Creek Trading Post.  If you are a coffee lover and haven’t yet tried these wonderfully aromatic beans, be prepared for the “ahhhhh” factor.
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 SOUTH OKANAGAN CONCERT SOCIETY
by Marion Boyd
The Vancouver Chamber Choir

Friday, March 5, 2010 at 8:00 pm

Venables Auditorium, Oliver
The South Okanagan Concert Society is pleased to present Canada’s outstanding professional vocal ensemble ‘The Vancouver Chamber Choir’ .  This ensemble is based on the west coast and the conductor, Jon Washburn, and his twenty singers are noted for their diverse repertoire and excellent performance.  The concert encompasses a range of music from chant to folksong, traditional to avant-guarde, a cappella to orchestra, to jazz.  The singers delight in acquiring foreign language skills and have sung in over 35 languages, gaining international distinction through a series of world tours.  They have released over 40 recordings and CDs.

The Oliver performance is presented as part of the Windsor Plywood Spectacular Music BC concert series, a project of MusicFest Vancouver.

Tickets are available at Miss Molly’s Quilt Shoppe in Oliver, Imperial Office Pro in Osoyoos and at the door.  Single admissions are $20 and students 17 and under are free.  
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Osoyoos Mini Theatre, OSS

April 15- 17,2010 at 8:00 pm
Frank Venables Theatre, SOSS

Tickets available in March at

Sundance Video & Imperial Office Pro




Hilarious antics ensue when eight dinner guests discover their host, the deputy mayor of New York, is wounded and unconscious, and his wife and servants are mysteriously missing. Laugh non-stop as the rumors escalate and the crazy coverup begins....

Rumors tickets are on sale at the WOW Trade Show, oliver Community Centre on February 20th.
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WOW TRADE SHOW
By Sally Franks
The WOW Society (Women of Oliver for Women) is proud to be a new member of the Oliver Community Arts Council.  Membership in this society is open to women who are interested in helping other women achieve the goal of enriching their lives and the children in our community and beyond.  Meetings are held the first Thursday of each month from September to May.  For further info please contact: Shirley Polk 250-498-6033 or Linda Larson 250-498-2016 or Janet Montgomery 250-498-4380.

Our main event of the year is the “Mainly for Women Trade Show” held in February.

18th Annual Mainly for Women Trade Show

February 20 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm at the Oliver Community Centre

This show features exhibits of beauty products, nutrition, arts and crafts, household items, gift ideas, jewelry, wood products, clothing, preserves, real estate, etc.  Special presentations take place during the day and the kitchen features beverages, snacks, lunches and desserts.

Don’t let the show’s name scare you–men, women, children are all welcome and admission is free.

Some of the projects supported by WOW are highway beautification, community benches, SOSS citizenship bursary, Oliver Food Bank, local safe house, Desert Sun CAPC, Christmas hampers, McKinney front garden, Gleaners, books for babies, dictionaries for schools, etc.
Creative Minds Newsletter
Published 3 times a year by the Oliver community Arts Council

Quail’s Nest Arts Centre,

P.O. Box 1711

34274 – 95th Street,

Oliver, B.C.  V0H 1T0

Phone:  250-485-0088

Email: olivercac@gmail.com
Website: www.OliverArtsCouncil.org
Membership in the Oliver Arts Council:

$15.00  Individuals

            $20.00  Families

$30.00 Member Groups

$40.00 Businesses

Please submit news items, articles and events by the end of 

January, May and September

 to the editor Lynn Bremmer:  Bremmer@MtKobau.bc.ca  or telephone:  250-498-4781

Oliver Arts Council executive:

President: Esther Brown  250-498-6388  email: craftpot@telus.net
   Vice President: Stephanie Salsnek 250-498-4732  email: paw-prints@telus.net
Secretary:  Penelope Johnson  250-498-0183  email: reidjohn@vip.net
                                      Treasurer:  Jack Bennest 250-498-0753   email: jbennest@telus.net
Thanks to all who contributed to Creative Minds as well as:
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